
 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

                            

On Tuesday 11 February 2025 we are taking part in Safer Internet Day 2025.  

The theme this year is ‘Too good to be true’. We ask that you come in to 

school via the office at 9am. The purpose of the session is to improve our 

knowledge and skills on how to stay safe online.  

In EYFS and KS1 we will be focussing on trusted adults (who are they and 

when might we need them). In KS2, we will be looking at recommended age 

ratings for apps and how to spot and deal with things online that are ‘too 

good to be true’.  

If you have multiple children at MPA, we encourage that you attend the 

eldest sibling’s session. This is because they are likely to be using the internet 

more.  

We look forward to having you in school learning alongside your children.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr. Thorpe 

Computing and Online Safety Lead 


